
 

Drexel University Department of Public Safety will be accepting the below listed 
non-perishable donations until Wednesday, November 3, 2021.  
 
DONATION GUIDELINES: 

 Please donate products that are in boxes, cans or plastic bottles and do not 
require refrigeration. Products in glass are not accepted. 

 All items should be recently purchased, in good condition and not expired. 
 Items needed are:   

o Peanut butter, jelly, cooking oil, canned tuna or meat, canned fruit 
and vegetables, canned stew and soups, oatmeal/breakfast cereal, 
whole grain pasta, 100% juice, rice 

 
Donations can be dropped off at 3201 Arch Street, Ste. 350 (Department of 
Public Safety) or 3219 Arch Street (Drexel Police Headquarters). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Linda Moran, lmm467@drexel.edu or 
Officer Logan Wells, ldw52@drexel.edu.  
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